
One-off Payment for Sri Lanka Tourism Development Authority (SLTDA) 

Registered Tourist Guides   

At a time, the entire globe is striving to face the challenges posed by COVID 19 pandemic, 

Sri Lanka Tourism also badly affected on previous years after seriously affected with Easter 

Sunday incident on 2019.  

As individuals, Tourist Guide service got affected directly and as the National Tourism 

Organization, Sri Lanka Tourism Development Authority introduced the one-off payment for 

SLTDA registered tourist guides.  

It’s happy to inform that as the National Tourism Organization, Sri Lanka Tourism 

Development Authority distributed amount of around Rs. 49 million among over 2,500 

number of SLTDA registered tourist guides were benefited through this program.  

At present most of the tourist guides who eligible for this facility received the one-off 

payment and therefore SLTDA will conclude the program with the effect from 31st May 2022. 

Consequently, SLTDA registered tourist guides who eligible for this relief measure and not 

receive the payment, please immediately contact Standard and Quality Assurance division - 

SLTDA through the following contact;  

TP: 011 242 6971 / 011 242 6850 / 011 242 6851  

 

 

 

 

 

 


